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New NLRB Chairman Philip Miscimarra Expected To Undo
Recent Pro-Union Changes

News

5.01.17 

Now a permanent NLRB member, Philip Miscimarra is expected to undo some of the board's recent

pro-union changes. In the article, "New NLRB Chairman Philip Miscimarra Expected To Undo

Recent Pro-Union Changes," featured in the Washington Examiner, Steven Bernstein points to

Miscimarra's dissents about various employer policies that the Labor Relations Act does not cover.

"It is increasingly hard for the NLRB to argue that the people who wrote the law would have done

the same thing that the board is doing right now," Bernstein said.

To read the full article, please visit The Washington Examiner.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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